
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

4th June 2021 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
RE: COVID Testing  
 
Covid cases in the local area have risen steeply recently. We are strongly recommending 
the need for ALL students to use their LFD tests before returning to school at the 
beginning of next week. 
 
We want to ensure the safety of all including those students who are vulnerable. The best 
way to reduce transmission is to test regularly. We really appreciate your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Julia Waters 
Headteacher 

 
 


